
TO:  James L. App, City Manager 
 
FROM:  Joseph M. Deakin, Director of Public Works 
 
SUBJECT: Niblick Road Improvements - Ad Hoc Committee 
 
DATE:  April 1, 2003 
 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
On January 15, 2002, the City Council appointed Council members Finigan and Mecham to an ad hoc Committee to 
evaluate design options for furthering Niblick Road Improvements.  That Committee was due to report to Council on 
March 18, 2003.  Additional time is needed to develop the plan for Niblick Road, which includes meeting to discuss 
these improvements with the School District. 
 
 
OPTIONS: 
 

 a.   In order to allow adequate time to evaluate Niblick Road Improvements design options, it is recommended 
that the Committee’s duration be extended to October 7, 2003. 

 
 b.   Amend, modify or reject.  


